
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

WYONG CREEK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
Wisdom in Learning‐ Freedom in Spirit 
wyongcreek‐p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

                  Ph: 4352 1583           Principal – Mrs Sharlene Percival (Rel) 

NEWSLETTER  
Term 2 Week 2 – 6th April 2020 

 
 

       
 
 

 
 

Just for Fun 
Activity 
 
Send photos of the 
Just for Fun 
activity.  
Build a tower at 
home. 

 

 
 

 

Monday 11th May 
 
Pick up Week 3 
Learning from 
Home Packs and 
return Week 2 
packs. 
Do not return 
textbooks. 
 
Bring Learning 
from Home packs 
to school on your 
designated day. 
 
Book Club 

 
Book Club is 
operating online  
www.schoolessent
ials.com.au 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WHAT’S ON THIS 
FORTNIGHT 

Principal’s Report 
 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Firstly, I would like to say a huge thankyou to our students and 
families for their support during this time. It is great to see the work 
that many of our students are completing. Please remember do 
what you can! If your child is having difficulty with an activity, help 
them, but remember that this is their learning and doing it for them 
is not beneficial to your child. Please write on the work if your child 
is having difficulty and/or contact your child’s teacher. 
 

As Week 3 approaches, there will be changes to the way that we are 
doing things at Wyong Creek PS, as at all other schools in NSW. We 
have worked hard for all students in the one family to attend on the 
same day. Your children will be with their class teacher on the day 
they attend. I contacted all families last week and informed them of 
the day their child has been allocated to attend school. It is important 
that students bring their Learning from Home pack and their 
textbooks on that day.  A reminder that school hours have not 
changed and that students enter the school via the gate near the 
mailbox. Staff will bring them to that point in the afternoon for pick 
up. 
 
Please remember if your child is unwell it is important that they 
remain at home, this will keep all students and staff safe. 
 

Week 3’s Learning from Home packs will be available on Monday 
morning for all families. Students that are scheduled for Monday at 
school will need to bring Week 2’s work back and we will distribute 
their new pack to them at school. 
 
At present, we are not sure how long Phase 1 (1 day a week) will 
continue for however, I am planning Phase 2 (2 days a week). I will let 
families know of any new information as soon as I receive it. Thank 
you for your understanding. 
 
Please look after yourselves! 
 
 
Kind regards 
Sharlene Percival 
Principal (Rel) 
 
 
 
Stewart House donation envelopes will be sent home with Week 3 
packs. If you’d like to make a donation, please return envelopes to 
school by Monday 18 May.   Thanks 


